
 

 

 
DATE: September 16, 2021 
 
TO:  Industry Stakeholders 
 
RE:  September 30 – National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
 
 
All Industry Stakeholders, 

The Beverage Container Management Board (”BCMB”) will recognize September 30th – National 

Day for Truth and Reconciliation as a statutory holiday. For information on this new stat 

holiday, please click here. 

Please be advised that the BCMB office will be closed on Thursday, September 30, 2021 and 

each September 30 going forward.  

Should you have any questions, please contact a staff member using the information below: 

• Depot Inquiries: contact a Compliance Officer at compliance@bcmb.ab.ca 

• Registrant Inquiries: contact a Registrations Compliance Officer at 

registrations@bcmb.ab.ca  

• Public Inquires: contact the BCMB at info@bcmb.ab.ca  

 

https://www.canada.ca/en/department-national-defence/maple-leaf/defence/2021/07/federal-statutory-holiday-national-day-for-truth-and-reconciliation.html
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